



726 Minerals and Materials Engineering Building 1400 Townsend Drive Houghton, Michigan 49931-1295 906-487-3331 • Fax 906-487-2782 www.sas.it.mtu.edu/usenate

DATE:

February 27, 2018

TO:

Jacqueline E. Huntoon

Provost & VP for Academic Affairs

FROM:

Martin J. Thompson

**Senate President** 

SUBJECT:

Senate Proposal 11-18

COPIES:

Glenn D. Mroz, President

Roberta M. Dessellier, Secretary of the Board of Trustees

At its meeting on February 21, 2018, the University Senate approved Proposal 11-18, "Proposal to Shelve the Interdisciplinary Graduate International Profile Certificate". The Senate looks forward to approval of this proposal by the administration. Please keep me informed about the decision of the administration on this proposal and feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

APPROVED:

Jacqueline E. Huntoon, Provost & VP for Academic Affairs

on behalf of the University Administration

20 Harch 2018

## The University Senate of Michigan Technological University Proposal 11-18 (Voting Units: Academic)

## "Proposal to Shelve the Interdisciplinary Graduate International Profile Certificate"

This proposal is to request the shelving of the International Profile Certificate of the Graduate School.

According to the related <u>Senate Procedure 414-1-1</u>, following is the information required to request shelving the International Profile Certificate program:

- 1. Full name of program to be shelved: International Profile Certificate
- 2. Final term program will be open for new admits: Fall 2017
- 3. Plan to complete all enrolled students and any returning students: There are no students enrolled in the certificate program.
- 4. Reason for shelving: No students have enrolled in the program since its inception in 2011 (proposal 16-11).
- 5. Financial impact (if any) to the department and university: None.